
  

 

              
                                                                                      Date: September 25, 2021 

 

 

Rebuttal against misreporting regarding Head of the Institute  

 

 

The Institute strongly protests against the news published on 23 September, 2021 

in the ABP and Eisamay with a malicious intention to malign the Head of the 

Institution and put IIEST, Shibpur in a bad light.  

The Head of the Institute uses his personal car for attending Office and other 

purposes and the official car is strictly used by the Institute officials for official 

work of the Institute. The queries of the CAG in this regard have already been 

addressed by the Institute appropriately. 

 

The Institute strongly condemns the spreading of rumors by the Press, which, to 

one’s shock and disbelief, is becoming a recurring event with time. We hope that 

the press will publish our rebuttal to restore our trust in the media and press. 
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